
September 20, 2025 
 
Hello from Canada!  I arrived in Ontario on September 12th after a great visit with friends in Brisbane and B.C.  
Today I have been updating my Papua New Guinea newsletter mailing list and decided to send this email as a 
trial run and brief update.  Welcome to those who have just been added and my apologies that it has taken so 
long!  
 
I try to send a report ever other month, but sometimes it’s a little longer.  If you have any questions, or would like 
to be removed from the list, please contact me at this email address.  Also, if you know anyone who wants to 
receive the report, please contact me with their email address. 
 
I plan to be in Ontario until early January and hope to catch up with many during the next three months. 
 

In HIM, 
Ruth 

 
   
 

 
 
 

Sunrise in Brisbane 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Flying over the Rockies 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Fueling up in Ontario.  Mexico bound. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sponsor information: 
Fenwick church of Christ, P.O. Box 416, Fenwick, ON L0S 1C0 Canada   (cofcfenwick@gmail.com) 
Malaga church of Christ, P.O. Box 105. Ballajura, WA 6019  Australia  (malaga@perthchurch.net) 
 
Contact: 
Ruth Zimmerman  P.O. Box 1112, Lae, Morobe Province, Papua New Guinea (ruthzimm@gmail.com)  

3312 Vine Street, Vineland, ON L0R 2C0   tele: 905-562-7095 
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